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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 

Celebrations 

This week we are celebrating the awesome efforts and achievements of: 
Buttercups: Tobias, Harry and Sherlock Poppy: Edwin and Catherine 
Willow: Darcy, Marni and Ihsaan Oakwood: Molly, Cordelia and Arturo 

You can view the celebration assembly at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z7_5oNqyaWs 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sports Day 
We are looking forward to Sports Day 
tomorrow for the children, we are sorry 
that families can’t join us onsite. 
Everything should be more normal from 
September, but West Sussex County 
Council have urged schools to avoid any 
‘super-spreader’ activities and to keep 
bubbles separate at this stage. It’s 
important to avoid risk just before you 
can all enjoy a summer break.  
 

Please can your child wear a top in 
their team colours tomorrow, if 
possible. This is easier for our blue team, Neptune, who can wear their Twineham PE tops! 
However do not worry if you don’t have a coloured top available at such short notice – we 
have bands and bibs - it’s fine if your child is in suitable PE wear.  
 
We look forward to sharing events with you more when school restrictions are eased. You 
may have seen news reports sharing Gavin Williamson’s announcement that bubbles will 
no longer be used in the same way from the Autumn Term. We are reviewing risk 
assessments in line with these latest developments – more details will follow soon. 
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West Sussex County Council 

Book Wishlist 

We are looking to update our school library. In the absence of our formal fundraising events, 
we wondered if you would like to buy and donate a book to the school. We have included a 
wish list, a bit like a wedding list, with books we think will delight, amaze and encourage our 
young readers! This is a wish list, we do not expect them all, but would be very grateful to 
receive any donations from the list. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OOGC7BER1LU3?ref_=wl_share 
 

We would like to include a book plate with the name of the family who have gifted the 
book inside each donation. Thank you! 
 

 
 

Education in Burgess Hill: Northern Arc Consultation 
West Sussex County Council are asking for your views: 
 
West Sussex County Council would like to hear your views on the building of a new all through 
free school (for children aged 4 – 16) with additional Early Years and Special Educational Needs 
and Disabilities facilities over two sites in the Burgess Hill area. This is in response to significant 
housing development to the North of Burgess Hill known as the Burgess Hill Northern Arc and a 
large number of smaller developments in the Haywards Heath and Hassocks area. We would 
like to hear your views on the proposed specification of the school and what kind of sponsor 
you would like to see run the facilities. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OOGC7BER1LU3?ref_=wl_share


West Sussex County Council 

The County Council plans to seek expressions of interest for a sponsor in June 2021. Based on 
local views, and the recommendation of educationalists and local politicians, the County 
Council will recommend to the Secretary of State for Education who should run the new 
school. It is the Secretary of State that takes the final decision on who provides the school. 

 
Please see more details attached. For more details and to submit views, please visit 
the online consultation by 26th July:  
https://yourvoice.westsussex.gov.uk/education-in-burgess-hill-northern 

 
 

Chartwells Job Advert 
Please see job advert attached. 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Photograph in The Argus 
Look out for the Argus next Thursday 13th July for a photograph of our Year 6 Leavers.  
 

Diary Dates 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher      

Friday 9th July  School closed for INSET 

Thursday 15th July, 1:30pm Class Changeover Taster Afternoon 

Friday 16th July ‘Day of Sport’ Celebration 

Thursday 22nd July, 9am Year 6 Leavers’ Service on playground  – Year 6 parents invited to 
attend 

Friday 23rd July Last day of school year 

Thursday 2nd September  School closed for INSET 

Friday 3rd September  School closed for INSET 

Monday 6th September 1st day of Autumn Term 2021 for pupils in Years 1 - 6 

Monday 25th October  Half-term break 

Monday 1st November  School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 2nd November Back to school for 2nd half of Autumn Term 

Friday 17th December Last day of school before Christmas Holidays 

Monday 3rd January 2022 Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 1st day of Spring Term 

Monday 21st February 2022 Half-term break 

Monday 6th June 2022 School closed for INSET 

Friday 8th July 2022 School closed for INSET 
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